
Saint Ursula School

8900 Harford Road

Baltimore, MD 21234

FIELD DAY PERMISSION SLIP

We have arranged for your child to participate in a planned trip for Field Day at Belmont Park on Thursday, May

26, 2022 from 8:30am-1:30pm. Reasonable care will be taken by the supervising personnel to see to the safety

of your child. However, it is absolutely essential that you, as parent or legal guardian, give written permission

for your child to participate in this activity. Therefore, please sign the slip below and have your child return it to

his/her teacher no later than May 18, 2022.

I hereby give my permission as parent/legal guardian for my

child_________________________________________  (name and homeroom) to participate in Field Day

activities at Belmont Park on Thursday, May 26, 2022.

Parent’s Signature __________________________________________________ Date _________________

Print Parent Name(s) _______________________________________________________________________

Phone Number where parent can be reached on Field Day ________________________________________

ALTERNATE TRANSPORTATION: If your child is leaving with someone other than a parent, please specify below.

I hereby give my permission as parent/legal guardian for my child to leave Belmont Park with

________________________________________(name of alternate transportation).

Parent Signature _____________________________________________________ Date _______________

Print Parent Name _________________________________________________________________________


